
 

 

NOTICE ON OFFLINE CLASSES – MBA TWINNING PROGRAMME-PUDDE 

Dear Students  

 

Greetings from MBA Twinning Program  

The Management has decided to conduct offline classess from this week ( Sunday 6 

March,  2022). All the students are expected to report to campus at 7. 45 am.  

Wearing ID Card,  Carrying student Hand Book is compusory while your in campus.  

Ensure formal dress code is maintained and Carry appropriate learning resources  to 

ensure ehanced learning outcomes  

You are discouraged to come in 4 wheelers due to parking constrains  

You will not be allowed to enter campus after 8:00. Am.  

Wishing you all the best for offline classes  

 

Regards  

Dr Kanishka, Dean and Coordinator 


